
Retiring DHS staff member recognized for long-term service to Allegheny County 

On December 6, County Executive Rich Fitzgerald, Council Vice President Nick Futules, and County 

Manager William D. McKain gathered at the Human Services Building to present Randolph Brockington, 

deputy director of the Office of Administrative and Information Management Systems (AIMS), with the 

2017 Frank J. Lucchino Distinguished Service Award. This award recognizes and rewards exemplary 

performance by county employees as demonstrated through exceptional efficiency and productivity, 

customer service, or innovation and creativity. 

As the award recipient, Randolph was honored with a county proclamation, a glass paperweight 

depicting the Allegheny County Courthouse, tickets to either a Steelers or Pirates game, and a formal 

plaque with a photograph from the presentation. 

In a press release, Fitzgerald said, “Often people don’t realize how much what the county does affects 

them, but most probably know someone positively impacted by our Department of Human Services. 

Randy has played a huge part in that. He epitomizes what a public servant should be, having dedicated 

his life to improving DHS and our community.” 

Randolph has been a dedicated employee of Allegheny County for more than 40 years, spending the last 

20 years as a DHS deputy director. He will be retiring at the end of 2017.  


